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March 2025   BOM agreed report 

Agreed Report   -   Special Purpose BOM meeting    
11th MArch 2025 

A meeting of the Board of Management (BoM) of Presentation Secondary School took place 

on 11th March 2025 

Attendance:  

Shane O’Donoghue(trustee nominee) chairperson 

Jessica Keane (staff nominee)  

Catherine Kennedy (staff nominee)  

Dr Brendan O’Donnell (trustee nominee)  

Carmel Kelly (parent nominee)  

Mary O’Keeffe (trustee nominee)  

Catherine Heaphy (parent nominee) 

Christy Kileen (Trustee nominee) 

Katherina Broderick (secretary to Board) 

Apologies – n/a 

 

The Chairperson welcomed Laura Walsh and Niamh Mulligan, inspectors from Department 

of Education and Rita McCabe, CEIST, to the meeting. 

The inspectors presented a detailed report of the WSE MLL inspection, which recently 

took place in the school, to The Board of Management  

Overall result –  

Management, Leadership of Learning = Excellent 

  Teaching & Learning = Very Good - Excellent 

The Board thanked Laura Walsh and Niamh Mulligan for the comprehensive presentation  

The written report will be issued in mid April 

Following the presentation and discussion Laura Walsh, Niamh Mulligan & Rita McCabe 

commended the Board of Management on the excellent work which is evident in the 

school.  
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Part 2  

Emergency works application was presented to the Board by the principal and approved. 

End  


